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CAPITOL AREA SOUTH UMW
MONTHLY COMMUNICATION

SEPTEMBER 30, 2020

Dear CAS UMW members, 
How wonderful it was to join in our virtual Fall Annual Meeting last
Saturday, September 26. We had over 25 electronic devices
connected that day, involving numerous individuals at most sites.
Due to requests to post a recording, it has been posted on CAS
website of West Ohio UMW

 https://www.westohioumw.org/     
  westohioumw.org/https://www.westohioumw.org/

  https://www.westohioumw.org/  

Click on the tab for Districts, click on Capitol Area South, click on
the rectangle above the picture of your Leadership team (…to
watch a video recording of our Annual Meeting).
This communication will include a number of attachments.   

First is our Prayer Calendar for the coming weeks. We daily
join in prayer for our mission sites and missionaries in West

mailto:bsmiller6354@gmail.com
http://www.westohioumw.org/
http://westohioumw.org/https://www.westohioumw.org/
https://www.westohioumw.org/


Ohio Conference, United States, and around the world.  
Second, there are three forms for local leaders to complete
and send to the posted CAS UMWS officer. Our
CAS treasurer needs your group's pledge card for 2021,
and we need your officer information to be in contact with
local leaders. In addition,  two forms have been combined 
– Mission Today and 2021 UMW Census information. Due
to COVID-19, a number of the listings on our traditional
Mission Today form could not be accomplished, so we have
revised the form. 
Third, we have attached the information of some upcoming
zoom events mentioned during our virtual Annual Meeting
and the links to register from the West Ohio Conference
newsletter following my letter. 

One part of our Annual Fall Meetings is our traditional
purse auction, which we have not been able to participate in
virtually. Remember how we would look over the purses, trying to
decide which ones to bid one. Then we enjoyed the fun of bidding
and getting to open up our purse to see what goodies or gift
cards might be inside! To date, we have received $335.00 since
our 2020 Virtual Fall Meeting. You can still support UMW mission
work around the world for women, youth, and children by sending
your check for the amount of money you would have used to
stock-pile your purse or consider how high you might have bid.
Just send your check to Peg Addington, 5421 Timberlake Circle,
Orient, OH 43146.

Bless you all for your support and efforts to complete your pledge
to



missions. Our mission work for women, children, and youth
around the world has continued throughout this pandemic, so
your mission giving is needed. Please consider reaching your
pledge amount in giving.

And yes, your CAS UMW Leadership Team for 2021 has a couple
vacancies which need to be filled by YOU. Pray and consider
joining this remarkable team of Christian ladies dedicated to
connecting our CAS UMW members. Presently all our meetings
are being held via zoom. You can contact Kathleen
utzy kathleenyutzy@gmnail.com 740-506-2805 or Bess
Bolton go4itbb2000@yahoo.com 614-397-2358 with your
questions and/or interests.

So grateful for you all,
Linda Miller, President CAS UMW osucanningnut68@gmail.com 
       614-633-7176 

WEST OHIO CONFERENCE ANNUAL CELEBRATION
October 31, 2020

mailto:kathleenyutzy@gmnail.com
mailto:go4itbb2000@yahoo.com
mailto:osucanningnut68@gmail.com


 

Click the image above for more
program information about our
upcoming Annual Celebration. Click
below to register. You will then be
sent a link to the meeting.
Registration is free and open through
October 15.
 

Register Here

Getting Comfortable With Zoom
  A Fun way to learn Zoom

These sessions have been very popular and feedback is positive, and we have
added another session. Whether you are already experienced and just need a

few pointers, or just getting started on Zoom, join us. Two sessions are still
open:

Monday, October 12 @ 7:00pm
Thursday, October 29 @ 2:00pm 

REGISTER
NOW!

3 attachments
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